
                                    

 

 

         

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 2025 
Dear Parents,            

  

What a joy and responsibility it is to be teaching your children!  They are very 

special individuals with different abilities and talents, fun to get to know and to 

have in class.  

  

 Our curriculum, “In the Beginning”, is based on the creation story in Genesis.  

Each month will have a different theme, and all parts of instruction will fit 

together under this theme.  The September theme is Day 1 of Creation – God 

Created Day and Night. We will learn about light/dark, colors, shapes, letters 

and numbers.  The spiritual emphasis is on God’s almighty power, and obedience is 

our response to Him.  Our slogan this month is “The happy way is to obey”. 

  

We are always happy to speak with you, but we need to refrain from long 

conversations during school because this takes our attention away from the 

children.  If you wish to schedule another time to talk, please do so. 

        

Sincerely, 

                  Miss Rhonda  

                  Miss Katie  

         

           IMPORTANT DATES: 

Monday, Sept. 1 – CDC CLOSED for Labor Day 

Friday, Sept. 26 – Donuts with Dad 

 
 

 

 
 
 
  

Please note that we will meet in the sanctuary every: 

Monday @ 8:30 for Good News Club 

                 Thursday @ 8:30 for Music 
 


